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December 14, 2022

Dear Dr Sung,

Thank you very much for your presentation to the members who attended the 2022 
ATCMA AGM on December 4. 

We really appreciate the time you shared with us, and we have heard from members that 
your seminar gave them some new ideas and much to think about. 

I understand from Sarah that you have graciously offered to donate your speaker fee back 
to the ATCMA.

Your generosity is greatly appreciated! To thank you, we would like to offer you a one-
year associate membership to the ATCMA. We hope that you will become an active part 
of our community as you settle in to Vancouver.

On behalf of the ATCMA Board of Directors and administrative staff, thank you again 
and welcome to Vancouver. 

Best Regards, 

ATCMA Office 
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